AWR World Offering Day — From 1,530 meetings across Europe... to the front lines of
Ukraine... to the airwaves of the West Bank, you can't miss today’s thrilling updates during
the Adventist World Radio Annual Offering. God is using AWR'’s many broadcasts and
platforms to reach people previously deemed “impossible to reach”. Today we invite you
to partner with AWR in this vital ministry. Just mark your offering envelope "AWR", or

donate directly at www.awr.org/give.

You are invited to Captain Gilmer Christian School's Annual International Food Fair
on Sunday, March 24, 3-7pm at the Lelia Patterson Center. You can enjoy food from all
continents of the world, crafts, and games, all while supporting Captain Gilmer. Please plan
on joining us and invite your friends! If you would like to donate food, money, or volunteer
to help please email: Shannon Johnson at cgcshsa@fletcheracademy.org or contact the
school office.

Sunset March 9 — 6:33 Sunset March 16 - 7:39

Arden Church Ministry Personnel
Lead Pastor — Eric Bates —
Associate Pastor — Rich Maskelony —
CGCS Principal — Sarah Wilson —
Presiding Elder — Jennifer Zinke —

Deacon for the month — Lester Hodges —
Deaconess for the month — Carolyn Sullenberger —
The Pastor on call this weekend is Rich Maskelony.
If you need pastoral assistance, please call him.

Church Address: 35 Airport Road « Arden, NC 28704
Email: office@ardenadventist.org
Website: www.ardenadventist.com
Office Telephone: 828-684-6700
Office Hours: Mon-Thurs 10am-4pm
Bulletin Deadline: Wednesday noon

Prayer Ministry - If you have something that you would like your church family to be
praying about, send to ardenprayers@gmail.com. If you would like your prayer to stay
confidential (between the Pastors and the prayer team), please state so in your email.

Requests for Sharing at Arden should go to ardensharing@gmail.com.

Inquiries to the Church Treasurer should go to treasurer@ardenadventist.org.

Inquiries to the Head Elder should go to Elder@ardenadventist.org.

Inquiries to the Audio/Visual Team should go to av_team@ardenadventist.org.

We're excited to give you free access to RightNow Media, a wonderful library of video
resources for all ages from churches and pastors all across the country, to help you
develop and grow as both a disciple of Jesus and disciple-maker. Streaming directly to
your computer, tablet, or mobile device, you'll find the online Bible Study Library includes
relevant content for every age group or spiritual season. You can search by category, topic,
or speaker. Additionally, many of the series have direct links to workbooks and leader
guides. Parents, you'll find that RightNow has a multitude of videos
and resources for your kids. Utilize the QR Code below to start using
this resource today.
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10:50 am Worship Service

Church Life Pastor Eric
Call to Worship Come, People of the Risen King Praise book, p 52
Invocation Pastor Eric
Children’s Story Shelly Maskelony
Worship in Giving Adventist World Radio Gloria Allen
Worship in Word Mark 8:7-9 Sandy Spencer
Hymns of Praise God Will Take Care of You Hymn #99

Showers of Blessings Hymn #195
Call to Prayer Ted Allen
Prayer Song Cares Chorus Praise booklet, p D
Worship in Prayer Ted Allen
Worship in Music His Eye Is On the Sparrow Karin Small
Sermon Compassion for These People Pastor Rich
Song of Reflection 7is So Sweet to Trust in Jesus Hym #524
Benediction Pastor Rich

Piano/Organ: John-Thomas Chavez
Song Leaders: Sara Chavez, Kailee & Madison Hamm
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The altar flowers today are in celebration of Glenn & Jean Cutchens’ 60"
anniversary. Join them in celebrating with a cake today during potluck.

Kids, don't forget to pick up your Children’s Bulletins out in the lobby.

Quiet Bags are available for children ages 3-10 to use during the worship
service. Please inquire in the church lobby, and return the bags after use.
Please do not take these bags home with you.

If you get cold in the sanctuary and would like to borrow a blanket, you can
find one in the coat closet in the church lobby. Please return the used
blankets to the laundry basket in the coat closet after the service.

We have good food and warm fellowship following the Worship Service in
our Community Life Center. If you're a visitor, please join us, we would love to
get to know you better.

All of our services are streamed and at times photographed. If you would
prefer your image not be used online, or in church publications, please let us
know.

Church Life
Today 12:30pm  Potluck in the CLC
Sunday 3pm  Bags of Love Meeting downstairs of the church
Monday 10am  Church Office Closed

7pm  Outreach Committee Meeting via Zoom
Tuesday 10am  Church Office Closed

Wednesday 10am  Church Office Closed
11am Intercessory Prayer in the Earliteen SS Room
7pm  Prayer Meeting via Zoom
Thursday 10:30am  Sunbeam Homeschool Group in the CLC
Sabbath 9:30am  Small Group Bible Studies for all ages

10:50am  Worship Service in the Sanctuary
12:30pm  Potluck in the CLC

General fellowship lunch will be held at the church next Sabbath, March
16. If you would like to join, please bring your favorite potluck food to share.
Families of two or more, please bring at least two items.

The next Bags of Love meeting will be Sunday, March 10, 3pm. Come join
us to cut, sew, stuff bags, and for wonderful fellowship.

There will be a Work Bee on Sunday, March 17 and we will clear the bank
behind the Community Life Center. We need strong workers with chainsaws,
and people to drag branches, who aren't afraid of big chippers. We will also
be working on the perimeter of the parking lot on the North East corner near
the dumpsters to clean that up and reclaim the asphalt. This will most likely
be a multi-day project. If you are willing to help, please text or call Josh
Belanger at 269-313-1368 and we will find a spot for you. Thanks!

Guy's Night Out at Mary's Burritos Hendersonville 2560 Asheville Hwy
Thursday, March 21, 6pm. Come join us for good food and fellowship.

Come break bread with us at the Agape Feast Friday, March 29, 6:30-8pm

in the CLC as we remember Christ’s sacrifice for our sins on this Good Friday.

Enjoy a candlelit meal, a nice service by Pastor Eric, some beautiful music, and
foot washing. More information to come.

Arden Street Ministries/Bags of Love Fundraiser — Join us the evening of
Sunday, March 31 for dinner & entertainment. More info to come.

Join us for a Prayer Conference with Dr. Ron Clouzet, Director of the NAD
Evangelism Institute and Professor of Christian Ministry and Pastoral
Theology at Andrews University on Friday, April 12, 7pm in the CLC for /n
the Name of Jesus and Sabbath School in the sanctuary at 9:30am for When
God Hears with The Science of Prayer at 10:45, Sabbath afternoon in the CLC
at 2pm for Prayer and Outreach, with a dinner served with corporate prayer
and testimonies at 6pm Sabbath, April 13.

Nominating Committee members; first reading,

Overall Chair: Charlene Ingulfsen, Overall Secretary: Whitney Barron

Group 1: Jonathan Reynolds, Gene Evans, Angela Woehlcke, Bruce Herbert,
Chair: Patti Butcher

Group 2: Carol Onuska, Marji Truckenbrodt, Jerry Sturgis, Jean Davey, Chair:
Kathy Herbert

Group 3: Kristen Redden, David Ruiz, Tamanika Mahorn, Gabriel Baquero,
Chair: Elle Fritz

Group 4: Mary Beth Hagan, Julie Tullock, Jeff Viar, Sara McCord, Chair: Carisa
Belanger

Future Events at Arden
Church Work Bee March 17
Guys’ Night Out March 21
Blood Drive March 23
Nominating Committee Meets March 24
Agape Feast March 29
Ministry Fundraiser March 31
Ladies’ Night Out April 2
Arden Women's Retreat April 5
Prayer Conference April 12




